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Hot lunch menu: Grilled hamburgers, green beans, chips, Oreo fluff.  

 

Hot lunch servers:      
May 16:  Alissa VM, Candi V, Audrey M, Kolette V 
May 22: lunch provided as part of the end of year picnic 
 

BUSING 
Rock Valley route has no PM busing today, May 13 
North route has no AM busing Tuesday, May 14 
 

ESA  
The application window for ESA funds for the 2024 – 2025 school year is open through June 30, 2024.  
If you desire to apply, all kindergarten students are eligible, regardless of income.  This school year, households that 
are under 400% of poverty level – based on your Iowa tax return 1040: Line 4 (Iowa Taxable Income) are also 
eligible. More information and the application can be found at: https://educate.iowa.gov/pk-12/educational-
choice/education-savings-accounts Those who received ESA funds in the 2023-2024 school year will automatically 
qualify, but you are still required to complete the ESA application for the ’24-’25 school year. Applications received 
after the June 30 deadline will not be considered – please apply in a timely manner if you desire to do so. 
 

Soccer  
Today, Monday, May 13, our teams play at home vs. Sheldon Christian. Girls match at 4:00; boys follow around 5:00 
Tuesday, May 14 one coed game at home vs. Inwood Christian beginning at 4:00. 
Thursday, May 16, our teams play at Sanborn Christian. 
Monday, May 20, our teams play at Rock Valley Christian. 
The game against Hull Christian had to be cancelled due to scheduling conflicts. The co-ed game with Ireton has 
also been cancelled for the same reason. 

 
From the Library 
All library books are now overdue and should be returned to the library by the end of the school year.  A fun fact to 
share- over the past school year the students checked out 5,887  books!  Be sure to keep  reading over the summer 
months!! 

 
PEACHES, PEACHES, PEACHES! 
See the attached flyer for information on a peachy fundraiser! Here is the link to order delicious, Colorado 

Peaches!  
 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1N4FH9Mot0VtOiIQAqNp9am38ndSDvrP1lIf3GjwHock/edit?usp=drivesdk  
 
The deadline for ordering is next week Monday, May 20. The peaches will arrive sometime mid-August depending on 
the crop.  If you have any questions, contact Kerri VDB or Bridget Postma.  
 

Yearbook Orders Due TOMORROW!! 
2023-2024 Yearbook orders are coming home with the oldest student in each family today.  They are $25 and the 
orders are due in the school office by May 14. If you do not have a student in school and wish to purchase a 
yearbook, stop in the school office to fill out a form and pay. 
 

End of Year Picnic 
Everyone is invited to the Annual End of the Year Picnic on Wednesday, May 22. Come and enjoy a delicious lunch 
and watch the students participate in games and activities. The committee is looking for 4 volunteers to help serve 
lunch and clean up afterwards. Please contact Jessica Westra at 712-441-5144 if you are willing to help. 
See the attachment for the list of teams assigned for the day. 
 

https://educate.iowa.gov/pk-12/educational-choice/education-savings-accounts
https://educate.iowa.gov/pk-12/educational-choice/education-savings-accounts
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1N4FH9Mot0VtOiIQAqNp9am38ndSDvrP1lIf3GjwHock/edit?usp=drivesdk


Committee Sign ups now available 
As we close the school year this month, we would like to thank all moms and supporters for the hard work they have 
done on our committees over this past year. We have had a year full of wonderful events and fundraisers that would 
not be possible without the help of our volunteers!  At our last Guild meeting, we began to fill positions for 
the committees for the 2024-2025 school year. Below you will find a Google Docs link on which you can sign up 
for committees if you did not have the opportunity to do so at our meeting. Our most pressing need is to fill the hot 
lunch and cookies committee as they begin their work soon. You do not need to be a Guild member to volunteer to 
help. Please check out the other openings as well and prayerfully consider helping our school by volunteering.  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1q6SP-

kis4QJYg7YjTpnvt7o0pXZwfHM9YtJP5YPYCkY/edit?usp=sharing 
 

Basketball Camps! 
Please do not forget to sign up your daughter for the TCHS Basketball Camp this summer!!  Last week to register in 
order to ensure your daughter receives a camp t-shirt!!! 

• Girls entering 3rd - 6th graders, register at the following link: https://forms.gle/kqaJDumh1upLvtgK8 

• Girls entering 7th - 9th grades, register at the following link: https://forms.gle/MJLDoPKDhaS4nBtr5 

 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
May 
15: Trailblazer track meet (Sioux Center) 5th-8th 

22: End of year picnic in afternoon 

22: 2:30 dismissal 

23: Noon dismissal grades K-7 

23: graduation exercises at 7 PM @ Hull PR church 

 

Schedule for 8th Graders on Graduation Day 

8:30 AM: Graduation practice – hoping to be finished by 10:30 

Free time 

Class picture at Hull PRC at 12:30 

Graduation at 7 PM at Hull PRC 

Reminder:  8th graders must leave their robes in the box in the back of church the night of the 

graduation ceremony.  No one will be allowed to take their robes from church after graduation.  

Please plan your pictures accordingly. 

Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

No birthdays in the HPRCS family this week! 
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